
 

    
     

10/09/2017           
 

(Fire Prevention Month) 

 

Please be sure to change your Smoke & Carbon Dioxide Detectors with NEW 

9 volt batteries as shown below, and test at least once a month.  

The 2nd week of October is Fire Prevention Week; please take the 

opportunity to teach children about fire emergencies.         

The Office of Security and Life Safety encourages everyone to look into safety 

tips on-line at emergency.nyls.edu 
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